Oliver Tolksdorf

S|
From: Oliver Tolksdorf
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 8:53 AM
To: 'waynegroefsema@gmail.com’
Subject: Repair Application

Mr. Groefsema,

| visited your site on July 17, 2018 based on a repair application you submitted. It was determined that your drain lines
were clogged near some trees. Bypassing the clogged section with approved piping should bring your system back to
functioning properly. You can have any licensed septic contractor assist you with this. Please feel free to contact me
with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547



